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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      Deacon: Rev Peter MacDonald  

Sunday, 15th June 2014, Trinity Sunday – Psalter Week 3
Sunday (15th )
9.30 am Holy Trinity Sunday : Joy and Toochi Muoneke Birthdays 
Tuesday (17th)      10.00 am Eucharistic Service
Saturday (21st)     10.00 am Wedding: Ebuka and Onyinye 
Sunday (22nd)         9.30 am Trinity Sunday: Corpus Christi: Pro Populo
****************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace
Finances for Last Sunday, 8th June 2014: Our collection last Sunday was £146.11 made up of £82.60 Gift Aid and £63.51 Planned Giving and Loose, thank you. 
Attendance at Mass: 56 
Readers’ Rota for Weekend, Corpus Christi, 22nd June: 1st: Romain Menard, Psalm/Accl: Kingsley Emeye, 2nd: Kingsley Emeye, Bidding Prayers: Jonas Munius      
***********************************************************************
Access to the Church: Work has commenced in the church, so access to and exit from the church for Masses and services will be through the door; there will still be limited access through the fire door. Work in the church will not affect Services.
Raffle to raise Money for the Parish: Margaret Hopkins is organising a raffle to raise funds for the parish. First Prize: Sewing Machine, Second Prize: £50 worth of Ladies’ Toiletries, Third Prize: A bottle of whisky and thirty-five other prizes.  She would like items for prizes from parishioners and other individuals. Please kindly donate any item you would like to be included as parts of the prizes to be won at the raffle draw on Sunday, 20th July. Please kindly help in selling and buying the tickets to make the raffle a success. 
Office Hours: Tuesdays: 10.30am to 12.30pm, Fridays: 6.30pm to 8.00pm, Saturdays: 10.30am to 12.30pm, or speak to the priest after Sunday Mass, or phone: 07450831472
A Regular monthly Traditional Latin Mass will commence this Sunday, 15th June at 11:00 a.m. in the Sacred Heart Church, Torry, Aberdeen.   Mass will be offered by priests of The Sons of the Most Holy Redeemer based in Orkney.  Thereafter Mass will be offered on the 2nd SUNDAY of the month at 11:00 a.m. in the Sacred Heart Church, Torry.  Everyone is most welcome.  For further information please contact: martin@guardair.co.uk or Mobile: 07976027346
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Pluscarden 29th June: Cost £22. Coach leaves from St Peter’s Church opposite Blackfriars Pub. 10.45am, Huntley Street 11am, St Joseph’s Woodside, 11.20am. Please contact Maureen Sinclair on 01224626359 to book
Aberdeen African Catholic Ladies Quarterly Meeting: Saturday, 21st June: 

Venue: St Mary's Cathedral Hall, Huntly Street, Time: 3.00 pm to 5.00 pm. 
Speaker: Bishop Hugh Gilbert. For more information please Contact: Ngozi Amu 07791294609, Stephanie Okoye 07737470036, Anthonia Atorough 07503159163, Ogo Ikenwilo 07727105069 and Thelma Osula-07908329724
Thank you to Alma Stuart, Anne Wilson and her daughter Susan Atkinson for donating a steam cleaner for church cleaning

Parking Spaces available at the club’s car Park next door if there are no spaces along the road
